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9th December 2019 
             
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you will be aware from previous letters and newsletters, we have a host of events taking place during 
our final school week of this year.  As a reminder, please see the dates below.  All the days listed will be 
non-uniform days in school. 
 
Wednesday 18th December   
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Children are to come to school in their own ‘Christmas’ themed clothes in aid of ‘Save the Children’.  If 
possible, please bring a £1 donation on the day.   
 
Christmas Lunch  
Please inform admin if your child would like School Christmas Lunch in place of their usual packed lunch. 
 
KS2 Carol Service, 6pm 
The KS2 carol service will be held at St.Boniface Church at 6pm.  All KS2 children are to arrive in Church 
for 5.45pm, dressed in full uniform please.  All parent/carers are very welcome, including those from 
younger year groups. 
 
 
Thursday 19th December - Messy Christmas  
As part of our Christmas celebrations, we will be holding a ‘Messy Christmas’ day on Thursday 19th 
December.  The day will involve the children taking part in a number of craft activities, which will allow them 
to explore the Christmas Story.  As this is a messy day, children should come to school in old, non-uniform 
clothes suitable for craft and outside play.  We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per child to cover the 
cost of additional craft resources. 
 
Friday 20th December - Christmas Parties 
In the afternoon, school will host Christmas parties for all the children.  Children are to come to school in 
their own clothes.  Please ensure all children are dressed appropriately for the weather and outside play, 
with suitable shoes. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
N M Badger 
Principal 
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